
 
 

September 2011 

H.E. Ban Ki – Moon 

Secretary – General 

United Nations 
New York, NY  10017 
USA 
 

Grace Letter 

Dear Mr. Secretary – General,  

Pozgaj group supports the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, 

environment and anti – corruption.  We support public accountability and transparency, and so we 

commit to report on progress within one year of joining the Global Compact, and annually thereafter 

according to the Global Compact COP policy but we must kindly ask you to give us more time to send 

you our report, due to exceptional circumstances in which our company is now. 

 

Sincerely yours 

New project development 
Sandra Begović 
 

 

 


